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29 Aug 2023, 
15:59 (2 days 

ago) 

 
 

to Clerk 

 
 

From: Patrick Mulvey <patrickpjay@aol.com> 
 
Subject: Trees overgrowing Garden 
 
 
Message Body: 
Paulette, some time since this issue was raised with you and obviously things have 
only got worse. 
 
A couple or three years your Tree Survey man told me he was recommending 
removal of the (ugliest tree in the world) dying tree close to our fence in Church 
Lane. He also asked me what I wanted done with the Field Maples which at that time 
were already overgrowing fence, shed and  tiled Garage roof. The green house was 
mostly in the shade and now more so. 
 
Well now the branches are resting on the Tiles. 
 
What's to be done please. 
 
Thank you 
Patrick 
1 The Orchard 
Church Lane 
TN197AW 

 
Paulette Barton 
 

15:25 (0 
minutes 

ago) 

 
 

 
 

Dear Patrick 
 
I will ensure that the council revisits the arboreal survey on the council owned land 
abutting your property at it's next meeting (21st September) and then update you on 
their findings and decision on a schedule of work going forward. 
 
Many thanks for bringing this back to their attention. 
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